
Wow! This year is going so 
fast already!  Where has 
the time gone? 
 
A huge THANK YOU to 
everyone that supported 
the Casino Night, Break-
fast, ALR Rolling Run, Dis-

trict Skeet Shoot, Steak Night and the 
Kid’s Easter Party in March.  Each event 
was a huge success and we could not 
have done it without all the volun-
teers!!  Thank you all so much!!  
 
Another friendly reminder to please pay 
your 2018 Auxiliary dues.  We are trying 
to make it as close as we can to 100%.  If 
you know anyone who is eligible and 
would like to join please get them signed 
up. 
 
It is almost election time.  We will be 
forming a nominating committee at the 
April meeting then we will be taking nomi- 
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Auxiliary News Commander’s Corner 

Post 593 Officers:  
Commander: Chris Reed  
1st Vice: Paul Goymerac  
2nd Vice: Daniel Riggs  
Adjutant: Velma Smith  
Finance: Mike Potter  
Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  
Judge Advocate: Danny Muth  
Historian: Ken Echerd  
Service Officer: Sebastion Rodriguez  
Sergeant At Arms: Marcelo Buckley  
Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  
Members at Large:  
Shad Defenbach, David Elrod,  
Joe Falco, Peter Paul Johnson,  
Mike Schumann  
 

Auxiliary Officers:  
President: Sandy Vinson  
Vice President: Candy Zavala  
Secretary: Michelle Muth  
Treasurer: Sue Buckley  
Historian: Brenda Weeks  
Chaplain: Paula Johnson  
Sgt At Arms: Vacant  
Members at Large:  
Rosie Cherry, Amy Kosler,  
Gail Zoll  
 

ALR Officers:  
Director: Brown Zavala  
Asst Director: Mike Schumann  
Secretary: Sue Pearce  
Treasurer: Sandy Vinson  
Road Captain: Ron Pompa  
Membership: Candy Zavala  
Sgt At Arms: Sean Lowder  
Chaplain: Tim Vinson  
Service Officer: Paula Johnson  
Historian: Tim Vinson  
Members at Large:  
Peter Paul Johnson, Sue Pearce, 
Brad Pierce  
D.J. Saey  
 

Sons of the American Legion:  
Commander: Dennis Ducharme  
1st Vice: Henry Creech  
2nd Vice: Joe Falco  
Adjutant: Bill Cox  
Finance: David Paris  
Chaplain: Tim Vinson  
Historian: Ken Echerd  
Sgt At Arms: Joe Falco  
Judge Advocate: Danny Muth 
Members At Large:  
Rick Moe, Tim Vinson  
Advisor: Danny Muth 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Thurs: 1pm—11pm 

Friday: 1pm — 1 am 

Saturday: 12pm — 1 am 

Sunday 12pm — 10:30 

William M. Randolph, Post 593 

 

The American Legion 
Of The United States of America 

326 Legion Drive West, Converse, TX 78109 

(210) 658-1111 

Email:  Post593tx@yahoo.com        http://www.Post593.org 

Post Home Manager:  Terry Smith 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Spring is upon us, 
wild flowers are 
blooming and al-
lergies are ram-
part, God bless 
Texas!!!   
 
March was such a 

busy month and so many things were 
accomplished. Thank you all for the 
help to make all our events success-
ful. Casino Night was fantastic, our 
14th annual rolling run had an amaz-
ing turnout, our post brought home 
the district skeet shoot trophy, we had 
the kids Easter party and our regular 
monthly dinners.  
 
We aren't slowing down, April, May 
and June are full so please come by 
and see how you can help. We are 
just short of making membership goal 
so please ask your co-workers, neigh-
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bors and friends to see if they are eligible. $36 a year 
is an inexpensive way to support those fighting for 
our Veterans benefits. Remember to look at the cal-
endar and come support YOUR post.  
 
For God and Country, 
 
Veterans serving Veterans, 
 
 
Chrissy 
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SAL Corner 

Thanks to everyone who volun-
teered and worked the Casino 
Night!  And thanks to those who 
came out and supported it.  It 
was a tremendous success.  We 
had a great time and we’re look-

ing at holding Casnio Night twice a year. 
 
Our Chicken Fried Steak night was another suc-
cess and we couldn’t do it without all the help.  
Thank you to those who continually roll their 
sleeves up and make it happen.   
 
For God and Country, 
 
Dennis Ducharme  
Squadron 593 Commander  

Riders Report 

 

Thank You to everyone for making 
the Rolling Run a total success.  A 
special Thanks goes out to Bill 
and Tammy Cox for chairing this 
years event.   
 
Once again, Two Brothers BBQ 

provided our lunch, so we need to stop by and 
say Hello!   
 
Our focus now turns to the ALR State Rally.  We 
need items for the live and silent auctions, so 
please keep your eyes open for donations.  Post 
clean-up will follow after each monthly breakfast 
(Apr 14, May 12 and Jun 16).  Our meetings will 
also focus on the Rally and we will need max par-
ticipation from our Membership.   
 
Election books will be out 1 Apr (in the Canteen), 
remember that you must accept or deny in writ-
ing.   
 
Have you booked your room for the Rockport trip 
Apr 27-29…last year was a great time.     
 
We’ll be busy until the Rally is done, but we need 
to find time to ride.  Thanks again for all your help 
with the Rolling Run!! 
 
Keep Your Knees in the Breeze! 
 
 
Brown    

Service Officer 

Why you should NEVER file a re-
quest for Reconsideration 

The VA is an expert at complicating 
things to the point that the average per-
son has difficulty understanding the 

processes without the help of a VSO or, after a decision, 
an attorney.  VSOs can assist during the filing of a claim, 
but it takes an attorney who is accredited in VA law to un-
derstand the intricacies of the VA legal system.  Requests 
for Reconsideration are a perfect example of how the VA 
has created a legal system that is unique.   

This is where the claimant requests for the VA to reconsid-
er a decision that has not yet become final.  However, 
these requests can be quite tricky and more often than not, 
can result in an unhappy veteran and lost time and money. 

 
Sebastian Rodriguez 
Service Officer 
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nations from the floor and voting in June.  We will 
also be placing a nominating book behind the bar 
at the Post.  Please look through it and read 
about all the different positions to see what posi-
tion works best for you.  We always like to see 
new faces on the Executive Board.  Remember it 
is only one meeting a month.  We really do have 
a great time and the women are amazing that 
you get to work with!!  Installation of officers will 
be held on Saturday, June 30th.  
 
Until next time, respectfully yours, 
 
Sandy Vinson 
ALA President Unit 593 



Upcoming Events—We Need You! 

 
Here’s some information on a variety of events that are coming up at the post, district & department level.  We 
have a very busy next 4 months and we need help in various ways: from financial aid to working events. 

We are one of the largest Veterans service organizations in the world, and we serve hundreds of thousands of 
veterans and their families, and the only way to continue our mission is to spread the word and increase mem-
bership.  If you are eligible please pay your $36 a year, if you are not but are willing to support with any 
amount - you can help us make it happen.  Every little bit helps!!   Here are the areas we can use the help: 

Converse Post 593: 

We have our monthly Chicken Fried Steak night, monthly breakfast, and monthly steak night.  Always looking 
for folks to help out and clean up. 

We’re going to have a Post Clean up after our monthly breakfast and need folks to help weed whack and do 
some yard work around the Post. 

 

District Level: 

HUGE EVENT: The 20th district is fortunate enough to have worked with Bexar County and the city of 
San Antonio to secure an area located by the downtown Court House to put an American Legion Memorial 
(and a 50 year time capsule).  We are seeking donations from members and various companies to ensure we 
can complete this project.  We are looking at dedication during the Department Convention in January.  Please 
ask the companies you work for to support this great effort!  Contact Al Alford for details. 

4/14-15—District Convention Held at Post 2 - This is a great way for you to get training and meet fellow Le-
gionnaires in your district.  Cost is $25, we normally have coffee and donuts on Saturday morning, lunch is 
offered (for a small fee) during the break, training in the afternoon and then a great service and finish of the 
meeting on Sunday morning.   

 

Department Level: 

6/22-6/24—American Legion Rider State Rally hosted by Post 593.  Riders from all over the State of Texas 
are coming to Converse to have a wonderful weekend of fellowship, riding, and fun.  We will need volunteers 
over the next couple months to help with minor maintenance and Spring cleanup.  We need to ensure we have 
our grounds in tip top order.  (There is a Legacy Run out of Crosby prior to the rally, if you are interested con-
tact Legion Riders Executive member) 

7/12-7/15—San Antonio is  hosting the 99th Annual Department Convention in San Antonio July 12-
15th.  This is going to be a very large convention as it is the Kick Off to the 100 Year anniversary. We are 
looking for a great showing from the 20th District.  We are also looking for volunteers to assist with events, 
registration, Sgt at Arms duties, and assistance with various other events going on throughout the weekend. 
There is a lot of training that you can attend along with hospitality rooms and other things.  

On a side note: We are still raising money for Lloyd Buckmaster’s campaign. We will have a few more items 
to raffle, and planning on a dinner in the near future. This is our candidate from 20th District for Department 
Commander - Let our voices be heard!  All donations are appreciated!    

If you can assist by donating cash, a product, a service or your time, please contact me via email.  Donations 
may be tax deductible and 100% of funds raised are used towards the specific program or event.  

Thank you in advance for what you do to support our military, veterans and their families.  
 
Christine Reed 
Commander Post 593 



  

  


